
Email address: info@kewriverside.richmond.sch.uk Tel: 

Tel No: 020 8487 8437                                    
 

Focus of the Week:  

 
Key Dates coming up 

 Giraffe and Zebra Class 

20th to 24th 

May 

Lion Class PGL Osmington Bay 

27th to 31st 

May 

Whole 

School 

Half term 

3rd June Whole 

School 

Inset Day  

4th June Whole 

School 

School Starts 

7th June 

20th June 

Y4,5,6 Head’s Award Folders in to be marked 

Head’s Award Evening for winners – 6pm 

21st June Whole 

School 

Sports Day 
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Golden Certificate Winners this week  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Well done to all the children in Lions who took their SATs this week.  Calm, confident and 

courageous are three words that come to mind and whatever the results, they have 

given their all.  Thank you to Rachel and the Year 6 team plus all staff who helped 

throughout the week! 

 

As you can see, we have some soil and compost to enrich our flower beds.  We are 

looking for donations of old spades and forks for the children to use, plus netting to 

protect the planting and seeds.  We are also still on the look out for ‘natural’ objects to 

place in our ‘wild cabin’.  If you are out for a Sunday walk in the woods this weekend, 

please encourage the children to bring something (interesting) back with them.  I will be 

collecting these in next week.  
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Junior Leadership Team 

After half term, the JLT will announce two planned events.  They would like to raise 

interest at this point so that as many will enter as possible.   

 

‘Summer has Started’ is a photography competition for KS2 and EYFS/KS1.  The theme is 

outdoors and nature.  The photos chosen will decorate the Wild Cabin.  This will then 

be sold to raise funds for outdoor learning activities.  Get practising with a camera 

NOW! 

 

The final charity event of the year will also take place in summer 2.  As you know, Royal 

Marsden do brilliant work in the fight against cancer.  The JLT are proposing a ‘Give it 

up for a week’ sponsored event.  Children will choose to give something up for a 

whole week and be sponsored by friends and family.  This could be watching TV, 

eating crisps, or playing with Rubic’s Cubes!  We will be splitting the proceeds of the 

week between Royal Marsden and Esme’s appeal.  Further details to follow! 

 

May Fair Silent Auction 

The May Fair Silent Auction is live - bidding closes this Sunday (19th) so jump online and 

take a look at the wonderful auction list: 

 https://www.ebay.co.uk/usr/kewriversidprimaryschoo-0  

 

The Kew-Oxford Thames Path Trek 2019 - If you would still like to donate funds- as many 

of you kindly have done already- then please go to https://www.gofundme.com/the-

kew-riverside-ramble-2019 

 

Lost Scooter  

Please check at home if your child has the correct scooter.  A red one with light-up 

wheels has gone missing and an older version left in its place.  Thank you.   

 

New Uniform – Summer Hats 

Our wonderful new floppy ‘cricket’ style summer hats will be part of the school uniform 

from September.  If you would like to purchase a hat for your child now, they are 

available online via Scopay at £5 each.   

 

Have a great weekend! 

Darren 

 

The School Development Plan (SDP) and Self Evaluation Form (SEF) 

Please refer to the link below to see our progress against the School Development Plan 

2018-19.    

http://www.kewriverside.richmond.sch.uk/page/?title=School+Development+Plan+%2

8SDP%29+%26amp%3B+Self+Evaluation+Form+%28SEF%29&pid=149 

 

Governors 

If you have any questions for or about the Governors please send them to: 

governors@kewriverside.sch.richmond.uk  

 

Community Events 

Please visit this link for more community events 

Parent courses  

SEND Futures Conference  – 27 June 2019, please see attached flier. 

Independence and Resilience, please see attached flier. 

 

Are you a nurse looking for flexible / casual / term time hours?  HRCH are recruiting 

bank nurses to their school immunisation team locally.  

Training and revalidation support offered as part of this role www.jobs.nhs.uk  Job 

reference: 779-BANK-1714128' 

https://www.ebay.co.uk/usr/kewriversidprimaryschoo-0
https://www.gofundme.com/the-kew-riverside-ramble-2019
https://www.gofundme.com/the-kew-riverside-ramble-2019
http://www.kewriverside.richmond.sch.uk/page/?title=School+Development+Plan+%28SDP%29+%26amp%3B+Self+Evaluation+Form+%28SEF%29&pid=149
http://www.kewriverside.richmond.sch.uk/page/?title=School+Development+Plan+%28SDP%29+%26amp%3B+Self+Evaluation+Form+%28SEF%29&pid=149
mailto:governors@kewriverside.sch.richmond.uk
http://www.kewriverside.richmond.sch.uk/page/?title=Local+News+%2F+Community+Information&pid=315
http://www.jobs.nhs.uk/


Key Stage 1 (Giraffe, Zebra & Elephant) 

Giraffes:  

 

Zebras: 

 

Elephants: 
 

Key Stage 2 (Monkey, Crocodile, Rhino & Lion)  

 

Monkeys:  

 

Crocodiles  

Juniper Hall 18th September to 20th September 2019, this is the residential trip for your child 

when they join Rhino Class in the autumn.    
 

Rhinos  

Heads Award Folder – please remember to bring in everyday next week. 

Summer Production 10th and 11th July, time to be confirmed 

Dear all parents! It’s that time of year when we will once again be calling upon your 

expertise for the Summer Production. Any help with the scenery and/or prop making 

would be greatly appreciated. Please speak to either Roxanne or Rachel if you are 

interested. Any contributions of: cardboard (the bigger the better), tins and old fabric 

would also be gratefully received. Thank you so much! Lion and Rhino Class. 

 

Lions 

PGL Osmington Bay 20th - 24th May  

Summer Production 10th and 11th July, time to be confirmed - see the information 

above. 

KRPS PTA Committee 

Join Classlist Today 

KRPS PTA is introducing a new system called Classlist to enable parents to communicate 

easily with you and each other and allow you to RSVP, volunteer and purchase PTA 

event tickets online. Classlist’s system offers high levels of security and privacy, and is 

designed to comply fully with new data protection regulations.  You will shortly receive 

an invitation from your Class Rep, and can then decide whether to join and what data 

you would like to share. If you don’t wish to receive this invitation please let your Class 

Rep know within 10 days of receipt of this notice.  More information is available at 

www.classlist.com including the Privacy Notice, which explains how personal 

information is managed and protected.  You can also join Classlist immediately and start 

enjoying the benefits now. Simply register at www.classlist.com or download the app. 

 

Join Easyfundraising to raise money for KRPS PTA 

Thanks to everyone who has already signed up with easyfundraising – we’re really 

grateful. Over £2,200 has been raised for KRPS PTA through Easyfundraising so far and 

that’s with only 55 supporters. Imagine what we could do with the WHOLE SCHOOL 

behind us!  

 

If you haven’t signed up yet, please do it today 

at https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/krps/. It only take a few minutes and is a 

really simple way to raise money for Kew Riverside Primary School through your 

everyday online shopping with over 3,600 retailers like Amazon, Sainsbury’s, Boden and 

Argos and it’s completely free! Try it out when buying the kids summer uniforms.  

 

http://www.classlist.com/
http://www.classlist.com/
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/krps/


 
————— 
  

Thank you 

KRPS PTA Committee 

 

All parents and carers are automatically part of Kew Riverside's PTA and being 

involved in any way you can is a great way to meet new people and raise money for 

our fantastic school.  We have regular meetings and are always planning the next 

event so if you can help in any way or have some great fundraising ideas then please 

talk to your class reps. 

Lots of great events happening throughout the year and we all look forward to seeing 

you and your families getting involved! 

 

  

 

 

   


